

Harvesting fog

2 messages

Michael <caragiom@gmail.com>
To: admin@midcountygroundwater.org

Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 8:40 AM

I'm pretty sure you're aware of this but just in case I think this might be a great project and doable in Santa Cruz County.

https://www.aqualonis.com/california

Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Agency <admin@midcountygroundwater.org>
To: Michael <caragiom@gmail.com>

Tue, Sep 13, 2022 at 5:17 PM

Michael,

Thank you for your email. This is to acknowledge receipt of your email and that the MGA Board will be informed of the correspondence.

If you are not already a subscriber, you may be interested in the MGA's quarterly e-newsletter. To sign up for quarterly news and event updates via email, click here.

Thank you for your interest in the Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Basin.

Best regards,
Administrator (Tim Carson)
Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Basin
[Quoted text hidden]